CITY OF CALISTOGA
PLANNINNG AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM
To: Chairman Manfredi and Members of the Planning Commission
From: Joel Galbrait Contract Planner
Date: April 5, 2012
Re: Silver Rose Resort- April 11, 2012 Public Hearing

It is has come to the attention of staff that not all Commissioners can attend the
scheduled review of the Silver Rose Project on April 11, 2012. Staff is
recommending that the item be continued to a special meeting on Wednesday,
April 18, 2012, to accommodate participation by all Commissioners. The
applicant is agreeable to the one week continuance.
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